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Link to dates for the diary

Dear Parents and Carers,

Congratulations to everyone for the
ongoing drive for excellent attendance. We
have received certificates for top 10%
attendance in the country at KAB
Secondary and Primary phases and top
25% at KAO. Great attendance really
makes a difference to student progress
and students have shown that they really
do DARE to be remarkable.

We had a wonderful day on Thursday
celebrating World Book Day, a day
dedicated to reading for pleasure. Willy
Wonka and Charlie and the Chocolate
Factory proved particularly popular this
year with students in KAO and KAB
Primary phase dressing up as Willy
Wonka, as well as other characters
including the Golden ticket. 

The Science department in KAB secondary surpassed
themselves with the whole department dressing up in Willy
Wonka themed costumes, we even had a chocolate bar! KAB
primary staff were all Little Miss and Mr Men and KAO and KAB
Primary classroom doors were a sight to behold. Students in
year groups up to Year 9 have received book tokens. I hope
they enjoy reading the books they choose with them.

https://www.kgabinfield.uk/
https://twitter.com/KAB_Principal
https://www.facebook.com/KABPrincipal/
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Year 12 Geography students have been to Snowdonia this
week where they were working to collect and analyse data as
part of their studies for A Level Physical Geography. Although
they arrived back much later than expected, all the students
had a fantastic time and were commended by the
Snowdonia field studies team on their efficient data
collecting and excellent organisation skills.

Year 11 Food Technologists have completed their practical
assessments for GCSE this week. Staff were required to taste
the final products and really enjoyed the outcomes of student
work. 

We were delighted to welcome parents/carers of Year R and
Year 1 to the enrichment programme at KAB Primary today.
Students enjoyed showing the activities they have chosen to
participate in this term and were able to entice some
parents/carers to join in as well. 

I would like to remind all parents/carers to
complete the anonymous EDI survey. Sharing
your views about equity, diversity and
inclusion will help us to plan improvements
for the future.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards
Mrs Moore

https://survey.inclusionlabs.co.uk/ef9f59e9-f171-4b28-82ac-a92f0d96eb1b
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

Tuesday 12th March Year 12 Geography - Queen Mary’s University visit

Wednesday 13th March KAO parents evening

Thursday 14th March KAB primary parents evening

Thursday 14th March Year 7 parents evening

Friday 15th March KAB Year 2 parents to enrichment and KAO Year 1
parents to enrichment

Friday 15th March Year 9 English play Romeo & Juliet

Friday 15th March Non uniform day for Comic Relief

Monday 18th March KAB primary parents evening

Monday 18th March Year 10 English play Macbeth

Tuesday 19th March Year 9 Experience of Workplace

Wednesday 20th March KAO primary parents evening

Wednesday 20th March Year 11 PP2 results assembly

Wednesday 20th March Year 12 BTEC level 3 performing arts performance

Thursday 21st March Year 10 and Year 12 Cambridge computing trip

Thursday 21st March Careers Fair for Years 9 and 10

Friday 22nd March Planetarium for Year R KAO and KAB

Friday 22nd March KAB Year 3 and 4 parents to enrichment and KAO
Year 2 parents to enrichment

Monday 25th March -Thursday 28th March Year 10 geography Reading trips

Monday 25th March Year 5 class assembly

Monday 25th March PTA Wonka Bar sale

Tuesday 26th March Year 9 STEM Day at Wellington



DATES FOR THE DIARY

Tuesday 26th March PTA primary disco KAB

Wednesday 27th March Year 9 Hums Day at Wellington

Wednesday 27th March PTA primary disco KAO

Wednesday 27th March Year 11 parents evening

Thursday 28th March
Early finish for Easter holidays
Primary - 12.15pm
Secondary - 12.45pm

Unifrog UK University Fair
Wednesday 13 March - 4.30pm - 7pm
Join live sessions and chat directly with 40 UK universities. Get top
tips on how to find your dream course.
Register your place

Easter Holiday Basketball Camp

https://unifroguniversityfair.vfairs.com/?fbclid=IwAR3JTaPeKtbZMVbDdbaXczn1XFIVCt6y2yDmeSfAA0Tryx0W8dr9HnXZ7lc

